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Kristoffergrotta

Kristoffergrotta

In late July 2001, a group of 8 cave divers wanted to visit Kristoffergrotta, which is situated somewhere between
Rausandaksla and Stillelvdal close to Reingardsli outside Mo i Rana. The caving veteran Per Gunnar Hjorthen had
promised to guide the team to the cave. First they found a smaller cave, named Nedre Kristoffergrotta; then they
localized the 600 meters long main cave. Having free dived the sumps in the system, they returned a few days later and
dived through the sumps once more, connecting the two caves. The cave system is complex, with several levels and

galleries.



